
THE WHITEFIELD POST 

Just a one page newsletter this week!  I hope you have all enjoyed this week’s crazy weather - snow, hail, 
sleet, rain, wind, sunshine.  Don’t forget PARENT MEETINGS next week. 

Remember, you can keep up to date with news from school on our Facebook page whitefieldprimaryoffi-
cial, via the school app and the school website www.whitefield-pri.lancs.sch.uk. 

THEME FOR THE WEEK—In our Monday 

assembly this week, Mrs Chauhan (one 

of our teaching assistants from Year 1) 

talked to us about the Hindu celebration 

of Holi, The Festival of Colours.  We real-

ly enjoyed learning about it and seeing 

how Mrs Chauhan celebrates. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FRIDAY CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY—  

Every Friday, we meet as a whole school and cer-

tifcates are awarded to children who the teacher 

sees have gone ‘over and above’ the expectations 

in school and been able to demonstrate a ‘healthy 

heart, healthy body and/or a healthy mind’.  

Sometimes there are lots of certificates, some-

times not as many. 

On Friday 10th February, certificates were award-

ed to: 

Y6— Sophie, Salahudeen 

Y5— Dylan, May, Corey, Neveah 

Y4— Selena, Freddie, Eliza 

Y3— Tabatha 

Y2— Oskar, Jack, Hugo (Hetty & Noah from the 

week before!) 

Y1— Ella-Mai, Aiden, Eli 

R— Sidney, Harriet 

HOUSE POINTS w/b 6th March 2023—  Ribble 

were the winners - well done  

CLASS ATTENDANCE w/b 6th March 2023 
 
As part of our attendance drive in school, 
we have been talking to the children 
about being punctual and attending 
school.  Each week, we will be publishing 
the class with the best attendance the 
previous week. 
It has been a tough week last week and 
there is a lot of bugs about but well done 
to 2JK who this week had 100%  attend-
ance!  Your first time in the top 3 - good 
job!  Very closely followed by 3VK with 
99.4 and 1HW with 97.5% 
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DANCE CLUB COMPETITION 

Congratulations to the Year 5 and 6 
dance club who competed in the 
South Ribble schools dance competi-
tion on Tuesday night. They have 
worked extremely hard every Thurs-
day night this term to produce a rou-
tine based on the theme ‘Emergency 
Planet Earth’ and as a result came 5th 
out of 12 schools.  

 


